
 

 
 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC   

 
       February 9, 2024 
 
By EMAIL & U.S. MAIL 
jlopez@elias.law 
zmorrison@elias.law 
Jacquelyn Lopez, Esquire 
Zachary Morrison, Esquire  
Elias Law Group LLP 
250 Mass. Ave., N.W. 
Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
      RE: MUR 8075 
       People for Patty Murray and  

Jay Petterson in his official capacity as 
treasurer 

  
Dear Counsel: 
 
 On October 5, 2022, the Federal Election Commission (the “Commission”) received 
information in the normal course of its supervisory responsibilities indicating that your client, 
People for Patty Murray and Jay Petterson in his official capacity as treasurer, may have violated 
the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.  On October 11, 2022, your client was 
notified of this information and provided an opportunity to respond. 
 

This is to inform you that on February 7, 2024, the Commission decided not to open a 
Matter Under Review and closed the file.  
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1210 or ksealls@fec.gov. 
 
       Sincerely,  
 
 
       Kenneth E. Sealls 
       Attorney 
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